Welcomel!

We are so glad to have you as our
guest today! We want you to feel at
home, and we’d love for you to
consider joining us for worship on a
regular basis. Take a minute to tell us
about yourself by filling out this card.
Please place it in the offering or hand it
in at our connection table as you leave.

Mom’s and Dad'’s:

Just a reminder that next
Sunday is BGMC Sunday!

So set those buddy barrels
aside to bring next week to
church —March 18th!

Mildred Maybelle
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